
PSSC MEETING – 9-10 am, Wednesday, September 30th, 2015 

 

 Call to order 

 

 Circulate PSSC member registration form – this was uploaded to the school website and sent to 

Claire. 

 

 Staffing changes – Ms. Kelson is our new K/1 teacher.  Germaine is now a permanent EA, Gloria 

is now our permanent custodian 

 

 

 10 year Provincial Education Plan – questions to consider from document.  1)  What is working 

well within the current education system in NB?  2)  What is your vision of the future state of 

the education system in NB in 10 years from now?  3)  How can we reach the vision you created 

in question #2?  That is, what actions need to be implemented?  We went through the 

powerpoint together, and then agreed that Mr. Davis would email the 3 questions for 

consideration and input.  He will compile our replies and forward them on. 

 

 

 Provincial Assessments – May/June 2015 – Gr 2 reading only, Gr 4 reading, math and science 

field testing, Gr 6 reading, math, science, PIF.  Grade 2 reading results from last year, 4 AA, 1 SA, 

1 BAA.  This means we were at or above both the district and provincial levels.  We discussed 

how these results were used by the school.  There were questions around how the 

district/province used this data. 

 

 Reconfiguration update – consultation meeting set for Thursday, Oct. 15th, @ 6pm.  The PSSC 

stayed following this meeting to further discuss their presentation to the DEC. 

 

 Misconception regarding Thursday dismissal/meetings.  PSSC members in attendance knew of 

the importance of these meetings and agreed to share this with the public when necessary.  

There was some concern regarding the amount of time students had to eat.  This will be 

addressed at the next staff meeting. 

 

 

 Open Q&A – nothing at this time.  

 

 Next meeting, Dec. 9th, 2015 

 

  Adjournment 


